
Welcome Nursery Parent and Carers  

Term 3 

Topic: Nursery Rhymes 

 

 

 

 

We have been so busy over the past couple of weeks in nursery! Farmer Steph came back in to check 

on the eggs and hopefully we will have some chicks hatching within the next week! She is very happy 

with how we have been looking after them in this cold weather! We have also made jam sandwiches, 

which were very tasty.   

Our number focus is…  

Numbers up to five. We have been using Number blocks to help us count up to 5. We have also been 

looking at what the numbers to five look like and having a go at tracing and copy-writing the 

numbers. We have enjoyed playing different games in maths both inside and outside. 

 

  



 

 

Our story this term is…  

“Each peach Pear Plum”. The children have been reading our class story lots over the past couple of 

weeks and have enjoyed singing the nursery rhymes that match some of the characters from our 

story. We have also been focusing on letter formation and name writing.   

   

We made jam sandwiches this week. We had a look at what we would need to make the jam 

sandwich and then followed the instructions, ‘How to make a jam sandwich’. We used knifes to spread 

the jam and butter. The best part was being able to eat it!  

 

Home challenge of the week:   

Can you practise writing your name with your grown-ups? Have a go at forming the letters and 

starting in the right place.  


